Special Meeting: October 18^{th,} 2022

President Greg Redden called the special meeting to order. Other Councilpersons present were Andy Lemon, David Gomes, Kyle Kruer, and Skip Powell, also present were Town Attorney Heather Peters, along with Clerk Jack Travillian.

Meeting to discuss purchase of new police vehicle. Bids for a new police vehicle were presented by Chief Craig and reviewed.

The council will need to update the ARP plan to use any of these funds: Suggested uses:

- #1 Replacement of lost revenue
- #2 Capital equipment
- #3 Infrastructure utility

Motion by President Redden and seconded by Councilman Lemon to close the meeting. Motion passed 4-0.

PRESIDING OFFICER

TOWN QF GREENVILLE, INDIANA

GREG REDDEN

JACK TRAVILLIAN CLERK / TREASURER